WORKSHOP CEF LJUBLJANA, (IPSAS) NOVEMBER 2016

Workshop on International Public Sector Accounting Standards (IPSASs), organised by
CEF Ljubljana

Workshop on International Public Sector Accounting Standards was held in the period 21-
23 November 2016 in Ljubljana. The workshop was attended by five auditors from the Audit
Authority.

This workshop offered an opportunity to discuss IPSASs implementation in SEE countries.
The initiative primarily focused on the most relevant and selected IPSASs for SEE
countries. Topics discussed: accrual accounting concepts, as well as key IPSASs
recognition, measurement, presentation and disclosure requirements; the practical
implications and challenges of moving to accrual based IPSASs; the strategic implications
of IPSASs adoption; selected IPSASs, relevant for SEE countries; planning a transition to
[PSASs accruals accounting.

Training was delivered by three experts: from Head Center for Public Financial
Management, Zurich University of Applied Sciences, from Public Financial Management
Advisor for South East Europe, IMF and a Senior Policy Analyst from OECD.



